
Inauguration of Renovated Meeting room & IT staff room 

 

 

Hon’ble Vice Chancellor Dr. Z. P. Patel inaugurated newly renovated 

meeting room and IT staff room with uninterrupted internet connection and 

electric power supply at Office of the Comptroller on July 30, 2022  

Hon’ble Vice Chancellor praised the efforts of IT Cell for taking NAU in 

the higher horizon of digitalization and gave valuable suggestions for the 

effective use of IT services in the betterment of various activities in the 

University.  

 

 

 


